
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No 5 
 
 
 

   The intention of Organizing Authority is to change the schedule of Friday 23 
February 2024 the last warning signal for all fleets: 

It will be change from 15:00 to 17:00. 
 

Any sailor who has an objection with this proposal should put it in writing and 
submit to Jean-Luc Michon (EurILCA representative) for the Organizing 

Authority at the Race office before 9:30 am on Thursday 22 of February 
2024. 

 
 
 
 
 

Posted at 18.00 the 21 th of February 2024 

Athanasios Papantoniou 

 


